
You're Invited to a Special Family-Only Baby 

Shower! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to a special baby shower to celebrate the upcoming arrival of our 

newest family member! 

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM 

Location: Our home 

123 Family Lane 

Hometown, ST 12345 

Please join us for an afternoon of love, laughter, and joy as we prepare to welcome our little 

bundle of joy! 

RSVP by March 10 to Jane at (123) 456-7890 

We can't wait to celebrate together! 

Love, 

The Smith Family 


